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Across
5 During the war, the 

Virginia capital was 
moved from 
Williamsburg to 
Richmond, in part 
because Richmond 
was farther from the 
sea and therefore  
___ from attack by 
the British. (5)

10 The Declaration of 
Independence states 
that that all people 
are created _____  . 
(5)

11 Colonists believed 
they should not be 
taxed because they 
had no ______  in 
Parliament. (14)

12 In 1780, the capital 
of Virginia was 
moved up the James 
River from 
Williamsburg to 
____ , where it 

remains today. (8)
14 In 1781, the British 

army ____, after 
losing the battle at 
Yorktown. (11)

15 A French nobleman, 
the Marquis de____, 
helped the  
Continental Army 
win the war and 
helped the former 
slave, James 
Lafayette, gain his 
freedom. (9)

16 Virginia patriots 
served in the ___ 
Army. (11)

18 During the war, 
____ took on more 
duties as the men 
were fighting. (5)

19 The Declaration of 
Independence states 
that authority to 
govern belongs to 
the ____  rather than 
to kings. (6)

Down
1 in 1783, the war 

ended with the 
Treaty of ____ . (5)

2 The colonists 
disagreed that ____ 
had the right to tax 
the colonies. (10)

3 The ___ wanted to 
be governed by their 
local assemblies, not 
a distant Parliament. 
(9)

4 The American 
victory at ____ 
resulted in the 
surrender of the 
British army and led 
to the  end to the 
war. (8)

6 The king of ___ 
provided help to the 
Continental Army 
with troops, ships 
and money. (6)

7 He spoke out against 
taxation without 

representation by 
saying, give me 
liberty or give me 
death." (last name 
only) (5)

8 He served as 
commander-in-chief 
of the Continental 
Army (last name 
only). (10)

9 Some Virginians 
were ______ and did 
not take sides in the 
war. (7)

13 He wrote the 
Declaration of 
Independence (last 
name only). (9)

17 The Declaration of 
Independence states 
that all people are 
created equal and 
have rights to life, 
____ , and the 
pursuit of happiness. 
(7)


